
 

 

 
 
  
 
September 28, 2018 

 

 

Via Electronic Tariff System 

 

 

Re:  Replacement NY PSC Tariff No. 1 – Crown Castle Fiber LLC  

 

Dear Secretary: 

 

Crown Castle Fiber LLC (“CCF”) respectfully submits a replacement NY P.S.C. Tariff No. 1. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this letter or tariff, please contact Fernanda Hilb Biehl 

by electronic mail at Fernanda.Biehl@crowncastle.com or by telephone at 703-434-8533. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s Fernanda Hilb Biehl 

Regulatory Affairs - Fiber 
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